

Placford - DNR, Take Steele provinced @social action

Re: Fwd: Message from KMBT_C220

Paul F Martin <topablo@sakuraeng.com>

Mon, Feb 10, 2014 at 4:34 PM

To: "Pickford - DNR, Kate" <kate.pickford@state.co.us>

We are in the process of obtaining the required bonding capacity. Today the 10th of January 2014, we received from your Denver office a Barbara Coria, the documents that our bonding company needs to complete the bonding process. By this email we are requesting that our board hearing time be extended from February to the April Meeting. This process has been tedious due to acquiring the proper forms from the State of Colorado and information our bonding company needs. Thank you for this consideration.

Paul F Martin CEO Sakura Engineering 125 West Main Street Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Office: 505.564-2139 Fax: 505.564-2310 Cell: 505.320-6767

Email: topablo@sakuraeng.com Website: www.sakuraeng.com

On 2/10/2014 2:30 PM, Pickford - DNR, Kate wrote:

The attached documents have been forwarded to the Mined Land Reclamation Board for the upcoming hearing.

Kate Pickford Environmental Protection Specialist DRMS, Durango Field Office



Picktord - DNR, Kater skam unckforelijustare po ve

Re: Fwd: Message from KMBT_C220

Paul F Martin <topablo@sakuraeng.com>

Mon, Feb 10, 2014 at 4:37 PM

To: "Pickford - DNR, Kate" <kate.pickford@state.co.us>

Correction: We are in the process of obtaining the required bonding capacity. Today the 10th of February 2014, we received from your Denver office a Barbara Coria, the documents that our bonding company needs to complete the bonding process. By this email we are requesting that our board hearing time be extended from February to the April Meeting. This process has been tedious due to acquiring the proper forms from the State of Colorado and information our bonding company needs. Thank you for this consideration.

Paul F Martin CEO Sakura Engineering 125 West Main Street Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Office: 505.564-2139 Fax: 505.564-2310 Cell: 505.320-6767

Email: topablo@sakuraeng.com Website: www.sakuraeng.com

On 2/10/2014 4:34 PM, Paul F Martin wrote:

We are in the process of obtaining the required bonding capacity. Today the 10th of January 2014, we received from your Denver office a Barbara Coria, the documents that our bonding company needs to complete the bonding process. By this email we are requesting that our board hearing time be extended from February to the April Meeting. This process has been tedious due to acquiring the proper forms from the State of Colorado and information our bonding company needs. Thank you for this consideration.

Paul F Martin CEO Sakura Engineering 125 West Main Street Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Office: 505.564-2139 Fax: 505.564-2310 Cell: 505.320-6767

Email: topablo@sakuraeng.com Website: www.sakuraeng.com

On 2/10/2014 2:30 PM, Pickford - DNR, Kate wrote:

The attached documents have been forwarded to the Mined Land Reclamation Board for the upcoming hearing.

__

Kate Pickford Environmental Protection Specialist DRMS, Durango Field Office